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Dear friends in Christ, 
 
Greetings to each of you in the name of Jesus!  We have now been home on furlough for 2 months, and 
we have taken that time to pray and seek God’s perfect will for our ministry here in the States. Due to 
the fact that Randall is now having to see the heart doctor every 6 months, we knew that we would 
not be able to return to Italy and return every 6 months.  Missionary Shane Rice is now the pastor of 
the church that we left in Italy and doing a fantastic job.  We are getting great reports from the dear 
church members that the work is going forward, and they have accepted him and his family and know 
that he will be a good pastor.   
 
It was really hard to leave after 37 years, but the Lord had other things in mind for us.  For the past 6 
weeks, we have been having Bible Studies in 2 homes of homeless men that need to hear and be taught 
the Word of God.  So far, we have seen one man saved by the name of Paul Kelly.  He is growing and 
reading as well as studying his Bible every day.  I was told last week that there are 4 more homes of 
these men as well as one for ladies that want us to have Bible Studies with them.  This is going to be a 
full-time ministry for us, and we trust that you will keep this ministry and us in your daily prayers. 

 
We have our new prayer cards almost completed and will soon have a presentation 
ready to present to our supporting churches.  If you would like for us to report to 
your church, you can let us know by email or phone, and we will be glad to come 
and share with the church our burden for these ex drug addicts, mentally disturbed, 
as well as the homeless and veterans.   
 
Our hearts are so overwhelmed by this great need for these dear men and women 
that are in great need of God’s love and mercy and to hear His Word taught in a 
way that they can come to a saving knowledge of the Lord.  Please pray for us as 
we seek to do God’s perfect will in this ministry.  Next month’s newsletter, we 
will have pictures of the homes these dear ones live in as well as some that are 
already under conviction.  
      God Bless, 

                The Jordans  
Mark 16:15: And he said unto them, Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature. 
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